
PLANNING REPORT – 14TH DECEMBER 2020 

 

See the attached report on LL&TTNP planning applications updated to Week 48, new items in the red edged box at the bottom of the sheet. 

There appears to be nothing of significance or controversial in the latest additions.  

I have had some thoughts about the LPP and its relevance to the planning process: 

Strategic Planning 

As the CCC contribution to the Local Place Plan we need to provide an overview of the options for the future of Callander. For example, some 

of the recently expressed issues include: 

• Pedestrian/cycle, wheelchair accessible route connecting the eastern part of Callander to the Mollands housing and the McLaren 

Campus.  

• A similar road link from the A84 to the A81, we have already identified that the vacant Lagrannoch site could be the key springing point 

for the new link road 

• Key sites for development/evolution as part of the Callander Observatory project 

• Options for serviced overnight parking for camper van using visitors. 

• If land for the new road link through Claish Farm is reserved from development this could give the opportunity for a larger public park 

area than the playing fields/ highland games site suggested by McLaren Leisure. Apart from supporting local needs for more open space 

this could assist in the dispersal of peak time summer visitors. 

There will be many more things, concerns, issues, wishes and needs that will need to be considered.  

I’d like to offer our Planning forum to take this overview forward and see if we can build on input from the whole CCC.  

 

David Moore 

Planning Correspondent  



 


